
The conference will be held online, following current instructions from the Academy Of 
Management (AOM). There will also be online proceedings, allowing you to validate your 
intervention in the list of your work, while maintaining your publication rights.  

 

We have adapted the modalities of the conference to take into account the current 
circumstances: 

 

The fee is lowered to 100€ TTC considering that it is organized online and obviously no 
longer includes meals. This rate applies to all the speakers and participants of the 
Conference over 1 or 2 days: researchers, professionals, doctoral students and master 
students. 

 

We will be happy to exchange with you online in June 2021, and we also hope to be able to 
come back soon, to more convivial forms of conference. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Henri SAVALL, Véronique ZARDET, Laurent CAPPELLETTI 

ISEOR, Jean Moulin Lyon 3 University, Le CNAM 

 

 


